
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Friday 15th September 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Today, we re-launched Numbots with Years 1, 2 and 3 and Times Tables Rockstars for Years 4, 5 
and 6! If you are unfamiliar with the platforms, please click on the links below for further information: 
 

TTR parent letter TTR video Numbots parent letter  Numbots video 
 

All children should now have their login details so please support them in logging on at home and 
exploring the platform together.  Both are available as apps.  
 
We look forward to celebrating individual and group successes regularly via the school newsletter,  
in class and in half-termly celebration worships. 
 
If you have any questions at all, please ask your child’s class teacher.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

http://hordle.hants.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/8/2023/09/TTR-parent-letter.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-ZxZbRVvbYM
http://hordle.hants.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/8/2023/09/NumBots-launch-parent-letter.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=24sqgVgwBOg

